PLA@93 Phalen Flyer @

April 16, 2021
Greetings PLA Families!

We have had a busy and productive week at PLA93! Our scholars in 3rd-6th grades have completed their ILEARN
practice assessment and they are prepared for ILEARN testing next week.

ILEARN testing begins on Monday, April 19th. As we begin testing, please be mindful of the following:

Scholars need plenty of sleep during our testing window to keep their minds sharp and focused
Encourage scholars to eat breakfast at home or at school so they are fueled and ready to work

To reduce any testing anxiety, remind scholars to do their best and let them know you are proud of them
Reach out to your child’s classroom teacher for any questions regarding ILEARN testing
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All students in grades 3-6 are required to take ILEARN by the Indiana Department of Education. Please be aware
that if your child is currently learning virtually, they will still be required to test in-person. Your child's teacher
will be reaching out to you to arrange a time for testing to take place in the building. A lunch will be provided for your
child prior to testing. Social distancing and safety precautions will continue to be followed in order to increase the
health and safety of our scholars.

Sixth grade scholars have received their enroliment packet for JRPLA. Please take the time to complete and return
this to school if you have not done so already. Take advantage of early enroliment now! A 6th grade tour of JRPLA
will take place on Tuesday, May 18th. Scholars must return their enroliment packet to be eligible for the tour.

Information about Summer Advantage is being attached to the Phalen Flyer this week. Summer Advantage is for
scholars to maintain and build on their academic skills. We offer outstanding instruction, fun activities, and a skills
based curriculum. We are excited to announce that PLA@93 has been chosen to host Summer Advantage this year.
This is a great opportunity for our scholars to continue learning in their own school!l Check out summeradvantage.org
for additional information.

We will be distributing meal bundles with milk on Monday, April 19, from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM at PLA@93, for the
families of our scholars that are remaining virtual.

Have a great weekend!

Principal PLA@93
pla93@phalenacademies.org
317-226-4293

Upcoming Dates:

ILEARN Testing April 19-May 14 for 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th grade.



